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Please Join us for a &
Back-to-School BBQ! &

On Thursday, August 8, Monolith  Jf | <
will host a BBQ to help ensure a S
safe start to the school year.

Please join us!
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Who: All Hallam residents
(whether you have kids
returning to school or not).

When: Thursday, August 8, 2024
5:30 PM - 7:00 PM

Where: Area east of Hallam Auditorium
315 Main Street
Hallam, NE 68368

Why: Good food, good friends and
because back-to-school
safety impacts everyone!
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hallam.monolith-corp.com




